Privileged Document/Proprietary Information

NOAA File: UT-2015-L1

July 9, 2015

Dr. Wallace Fowler 210 E. 24th St WRW 403 Austen TX 78712

Dear Dr. Fowler:

This letter is to notify you that final action for the Armadillo license application will not occur within the 120 days of receipt. This notification is made pursuant to the requirements under the National and Commercial Space Policy Act of 2010.

National Security agencies have not made a determination on the proposed system. NOAA hopes to have these determinations soon and we will complete the license process once they are received. If you have any questions concerning the status of your application, please contact me at 301-713-3385.

Sincerely,

Tahara D. Dawkins Director, Commercial Remote Sensing Regulatory Affairs

cc: Glenn Tallia, NOAA OGC

